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I cannot believe how quickly this term, not to mention this year, seems to be getting away from us! We have had 

so many events to enjoy over the last fortnight and you have been incredibly supportive in keeping up with 

returning of permission forms, money and orders. If you are having any issues with making payments for any camps 

or excursions, please contact the office to make arrangements, even if you simply need help to interpret your 

student’s invoice (as I do!), please call or drop into the office.  

NAPLAN 

Last week Years 3 and 5 students engaged in the NAPLAN testing and should all be extremely proud of their 

efforts, determination and perseverance. Every single Year 3 and 5 student deserves a massive pat on the back 

– you all took the testing in your strides, with a smile on your face and with a positive attitude. We look forward to 

seeing your results in Term 3.   
 
 

Indigenous Outreach Group  

We had the best day ever today with the Indigenous Outreach Group 

performers – they were brilliant and EVERY student had a smile on their dial and 

a super happy and positive day! There were nothing but great, happy vibes 

and pure joy from all students, staff and parents and grandparents that were 

able to attend! We even had two staff members that don’t work on Thursdays, turn up to be involved! 

BEST GROUP I HAVE EVER SEEN IN A SCHOOL!  The group were most engaging and had a strong yet simple 

message of self-worth, pride and respect. Even some of our most vulnerable and self-conscious students were 

unashamedly ‘dancing as though no one was watching’ them. Thank you to Windermere Child and Families 

Services for funding the group to perform at our school. We would also like to thank Windermere for providing our 

whole school - students and staff - with catered lunches from the Blue Bee Café today. Their commitment to 

making more strongly connected and supported communities is so evident when they create events like these. 

Check out the photos pages in this newsletter. 

Lantern Making 

This week all grades have worked busily to create their own lanterns for the Bruthen Winter Solstice Fire and Light 

Festival which will be on Saturday the 19th of June – thank you to local artists Tracey Johnson and Rachel for 

providing their expertise and running the sessions, and to the Regional Bushfire Recovery grants program for 

providing the funding for the materials for our students – they look fabulous! Check out the photo page and 

information flyer in this newsletter. 

Thank you Tambo community for your generous support and donations for the family in need! We have plenty 

of items now and will be delivering the hampers to the family very shortly. Your support is greatly appreciated! 

 

Happy learning everyone! Enjoy a great weekend! 

Carly Miller - Principal  

 

Upcoming 

Events 

Grade 6 

Nagle Visit to 

Nagle 

9:30am 

Swimming 

Grades 

Prep/1/2 

Swimming 

Grades 

3/4/5/6 

St Brendan’s 

Reconciliation 

Day 

Winter Sports 

 

Swimming 

Grades 

Prep/1/2 

***Swimming 

Grades 

3/4/5/6 

***Lunch 

orders due 

Mon 

24 May 

Tue 

25 May 

Wed 

26 May 

Thu 

27 May 

Fri 

28 May 

Tue 

1 Jun 

Wed 

2 Jun 

5Bs 

Be a Learner. 
Be Respectful. 

Be a Friend. 
Be Responsible. 

Be Safe.  
 

“We are committed to being a Child Safe school.” 



 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

Bee Cards 

 

YELLOW 
Arlo T  
Jessica  
Matilda  
Arlo A  

BLUE 
Harmony  

Violet  
Emma  
Ashlie  

RED 
Jesse  

Deagan  
Ella  

Darcy  

ORANGE 
Mel  

Isla B  
Iylah T  
Rylee  
Cillian  

Frankie  
Reagan  
Megan  

Iris  

PURPLE 
Tex   

Harry  
Tyler  

Yianni  
Hudson  



 
 

 

 

Dear families, thank you for making 

payments for the various school fees. 

 

Please note that when paying direct 

deposits to school, don’t use the old BSB 

and account number. 

 

The new Direct Deposit details are: 

Account Name:  Tambo Upper Primary School 

BSB:  313140 

Account Number:  12227083 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

May 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

Tambo Upper Primary School 

Uniform Order Form 2021 

 

Name:  __________________________ 

 

Item Size Unit Price Quantity Total 

Polo shirt with collar - jade w/ black 

panels Children’s sizes 

4,6,8,10,12,14,16 

 $22.00   

Hoodie – black 

Children’s sizes 6,8,10,12,14, Adult S 

 $33.00   

Polar fleece – vest 

Children’s sizes 4,6,8,10,12,14,16 
 $25.00   

Brimmed Hat with logo 

55cm, 57cm, 59 cm 
 $16.00   

Black beanie with logo  $10.00   

TOTAL     

 

Amount Paid:     Rec No#: 

 

Items taken: 

 

Invoice entered: 

 

Stocktake entered: 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council 

Sharon Mehlert (President), Dave Butler (Vice President), Matt Roberts (Treasurer), Carly Miller, Jim Peachey, Sharon Gilbert, 

Eric Cerda, Jo Prior, Mellissa Baker, Tiana Felmingham (Secretary), Bec Campbell, Dee Gossow and Tyson Murphy. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Tambo Upper Primary School 
890 Tambo Upper Rd Tambo Upper 3885 
 
Phone: 5156 4327 
Mobile: 0427 564 327 
E-mail: tambo.upper.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
 
Principal: Carly Miller 
School Council President: Sharon Mehlert 

Tambo Upper Primary 
School Strategic Goals 

To improve student Writing 

outcomes across the school 

To improve student Numeracy 

outcomes across the school 

To improve student levels of 

engagement in their learning 

 

 

 


